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Testimony to Portland City Council on the Shelter to Housing Continuum Project,
Recommended Draft 

Please find attached testimony letter cosigned by members of PDX Shelter Forum, supporting the
extension of the Housing State of Emergency declaration, and postponement of final vote on S2HC
proposal to give our community more time to develop and discuss amendments. 
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